
From: Making Our Mark 
To:  
Subject: RE: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 
Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 10:37:27 AM 

Hi Susan, 
We have received your comments on the proposed settlement area boundary 
expansions. 
We will forward these comments to the appropriate staff. 
Best Regards, 
Official Plan Team 
From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 6:04 PM 
To: Making Our Mark 
Cc: webincoming 
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

name 
Susan Naylor 

phone 
 

email 
 

municipality 
Fort Erie 

other mun 

subject 
Settlement Area Boundary Expansion/Urban FE Site 3 

comments 
Monday February 7, 2022 Re: Urban Boundary Expansion Fort Erie 
Recommendation Site #3 As the owner and operator of Last Chance Horse 

mailto:makingourmark@niagararegion.ca


and Pony Rescue and Sanctuary I am greatly concerned at the proposed 
Urban Expansion development. The proposal has just come to the attention 
of myself, volunteers and others affected by it. The LCHPR has been 
identified as part of the proposed changes to urban settlement area 
boundaries. With numerous sites for consideration, we at LCHPR need to 
continue to co-exist by following our charitable mission statement in 
protecting our existing purpose as a sanctuary. Future development will 
negatively impact our location, surrounding wildlife and agrarian lands. We 
need to be involved in future communications regarding additional proposals 
and changes. Your attention to resolving and excluding site #3 Fort Erie 
from the urban boundary expansion is crucial to our existence and 
neighbouring lands. We are forwarding letters of support from organizations 
and individuals and also invite you to review our activities on our website 
lchpr.org example the “ Teen “tab. Sharron Allen Wallace President of 
LCHPR  

reply 
yes 
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